
SHARE YOUR CHILD
CARE STORY

*Subject to availability

#GANEEDSCHILDCARE

The existing structure of our child care
system is unsustainable. Most parents can’t
afford the high cost of child care. And
providers can only charge what families in
their area can afford, which often translates
into near-poverty wages for early educators. 

The end of federal pandemic relief funding
of more than $2 billion, which has been a
historic and critical lifeline for Georgia child
care providers and families, is likely to
create additional barriers to access. 

Your stories—whether as a child care provider, teacher, or
parent/caregiver—are critical to increasing investment in
our child care system. The Georgia Infant-Toddler
Coalition is asking Georgians to share their experiences
with child care—both positive and negative—via audio or
video using our easy-to-use platform. We’ll share your
experiences with changemakers and stakeholders to
strengthen our advocacy efforts as we work to improve
outcomes for families with young children and the people
who care for them across Georgia.

Those 
who share their

story will receive a

$10 Amazon 
gift card*

SHARE YOUR STORY AT
WWW.GEEARS.ORG/GANEEDSCHILDCARE

MAKE A DIFFERENCE


